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Spirit Newsletter! 
 

 
Welcome, back CCS!!!​ We are so excited for what this year will bring us! There are so 

many new and exciting changes to this school year, one of which is the Blue and Gold Spirit 
Newsletter you are reading right now! This Newsletter is given to you monthly to provide you 
with reminders on upcoming CCS events (ex: Blue and Gold Days, Read-a-Thon, Fundraisers, 
etc.), Blue Gold Spirit Students, Votes, Dates for Spirit Wear Sales, and a little note from your 
Team Captains! 

You might be wondering what a Blue Gold Spirit Student is about.​ Your Team 
Captain will choose one student each month from PreK- 2nd, 3rd-5th, and Middle School who 
has the most “spirit” for their team. There will be a total of three spirit students per team. If you 
win, you get to have your picture taken with the Team Captain and put into the Newsletter for all 
of CCS to admire! We hope you enjoyed this newsletter and the more to come! Thanks, guys!  

Exciting News!!!​ Middle School girls are now allowed to wear shorts to school! 8th 
grade girls can wear khaki and 7th-6th wear navy! They must be approved uniform shorts from 
Flynn & O’Hara and may be two inches above the knee.  This is a big change in the uniform 
policy. Make sure to wear a belt though and remember that this is only for the summer uniform!  
 
-Raina LaBonte and Helen Donohue  
CCS Team Blue and Gold Captains  
 



BLUE GOLD SPIRIT STUDENTS! 
 

Pre-K through 2nd-     Blue- J.D Cox    Gold-​Abby Stinchon 
   
 
3rd through 5th-      Blue-​Thomas Statuta​     Gold-Caroline 
Fowlkes   
   
 
Middle School-          Blue-​Josh Harpin​        Gold-​Kinsley Garland 

 
Congratulations, Everyone!  

VOTE! 
 

Would You Rather: 
Have a crazy Sock Day? 

~Or~ 
Have a Crazy Headband/Hat Day? 

 
Please remember that it must be school appropriate and should 

have the theme of Blue and Gold depending on your team color, if 
it is not the students will be asked to take it off.  

Fill out ​this form!​ to complete your vote! 

 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeB16QE0RO5yttHQnFYgzgIphTZnPyRQAitv1j0PXPxScNiiA/viewform


Welcome New Teachers!
 

Welcome back, all teachers! Let’s take a second to highlight our 
new teachers to CCS! Let's say “Hello” to: 

Mr. Andrew Frazier- P.E. teacher, 
Mrs. Ashley Oliveira- 2nd grade assistant, 
Mr. Val Thompson- 3rd grade assistant, 
Mr. Andrew Burgin- 4th grade teacher, 

Ms. Marisa Goodwin- 4th grade assistant, 
Mr. Kevin Jones- 5thgrade assistant! 

Welcome, everyone, to CCS! We can’t wait to have a fantastic year  
with you… From a Distance!! 

  
 

Team Blue- 
“Hey, Team Blue! So excited for this 
year! I know things are different right 
now, but together we can pull through 
and overcome the challenges we are 
facing. Also, we have to make sure 
Team Gold doesn’t win this year! I know 
we can, Team Blue!! Be sure to wear 
your Spirit Wear this month!​ GO 
BLUE!​” 
-Raina LaBonte 

Team Gold- 
“​Hello, Team Gold!  We have the spirit title 

to defend this year, and I know that we can 

do it! 2020 has definitely had its challenges 

so far but I am confident that we are going 

to have another amazing year at CCS!  So, 

let’s get ready for a great school year filled 

with lots of GOLD spirit! ​GO GOLD!  

-Helen Donohue  

 


